
Newsletter: Sandymoor, Moor, Daresbury, 

Preston Brook and Windmill HiLL, May 2023. 

Signage to deter HGV's from all points of access to Moor village has been 

raised with Dave Vasey at Warrington Borough CounciL. Similar signage is 

aLso being discussed for Pitts Heath Lane, and WaLsingham drive in 

Sandymoor. If you have any suggestions/ideas to raise with service manager 

at Highway Schemes, let us know. 

There has been a date change for the road closures around Sandymoor and 

Moor to accommodate the GCSE and A-Level examinations, preventing extra 

stress for students. The closure won't go on now until 28 June 2023 with 

exams finishing on the 27 June 2023. -Good Luck if you are sitting your 

exams this year. 

The opening up for Creamfields (24-27 August 2023) wiLl be unaffected by 

the Later start date for the road cLosures however, this means that the 

closure will extend longer into September than originally programmed. 

Residents Voice surveys have been distributed out along Biggleswade Drive-

make sure to filL it in.. .the more we know, the better we can act. 

ASB and Shoplifting at Sandymoor and Windmill Hill Co-op has been a hot 

topic this month however, there is now a new manager in the shop who is in 

regular contact and on board with PC Crosbie in tackling the issue. 

A traffic operation is currently in the process of being developed for the 

Sandymoor area.. .make sure your vehicles are all in order and watch this 

space. 

There has been a burglary at Daresbury Hall however, fortunately, nothing 

was stolen. Please remain vigilant and make sure your property is secure. 

Don't forget your sheds and outbuildings- use shackle padlocks on sheds, 

Lock away climbing aids, consider a shed alarm and CCTV. 

ASB talks will be coming to school near you with Moor primary school 

scheduled in first. This is planned to educate your children about anti-social 

behaviour and the impacts it has on the local community. Years 5 and 6 will 

be the first age groups to be spoken to before the school holidays. 


